
Upcoming Events: 

November 12         -Veterans Recognition in the A.M. 

   -Missionary Dr. Jack Mitchell in the P.M. 

November 13  -Deacon Meeting 

November 17  -CBA Fall Elementary Program 

November 19         -Baptism and Communion in the A.M. 

           -Thanksgiving Praise Offering in the A.M. 

November 26  -Thanksgiving Praise Service in the P.M. 

November 27  -Women for Missions (All Ladies Invited) 

 

Thanksgiving Offering: 

This year’s Thanksgiving Praise Offering will be used to retire our debt 

on our new parking lot. We praise the Lord for His blessing and the 

faithfulness of our people here at Calvary.  The balance on our 

$500,000 loan is $46,665.  Paying off the balance of this debt will free 

us of debt and enable us to better plan for the future. Will you pray 

with us and consider giving to this project?  Our goal is to erase this 

debt and continue investing in the lives of many people.   

 

Thanksgiving Baskets: 

This year we will be filling Thanksgiving bags to hand out to those in 

our community that might not have a Thanksgiving meal otherwise. 

We've made it easy to do by providing you with a bag, an itemized list 

of items, and an envelope to provide the money for the turkey. All you 

need to do is sign up and grab your Thanksgiving bag kit at the back 

table, pick up the items on the list, place $20 in the envelope provided 

and return the bag to the same table. You will have just supplied 

another family with a Thanksgiving meal! Also, due to storage issues, 

we will not accept any turkeys, only the funds to purchase them. We 

will be collecting the bags starting November 5th, so grab yours today 

and let’s get started spreading Thanksgiving around our community! 

We will be delivering them on Saturday, November 18 from 10 A.M. to 

1 P.M. Any help delivering the bags on November 18 would be 

appreciated. If you have any questions about this great opportunity, 

please contact Kevin or Sonja Wallenbeck at 430-2173 or 

sonja.wallenbeck@gmail.com and they will be happy to answer any 

questions you have. 

  

 

 

 

Worship Service @ 10:15 A.M. 

Sunday, November 5, 2017 
 

 

Announcements ............................................................... Video 

Prayer .................................................................... Pastor Dan 

Welcome ................................................................ Pastor Mike 

Recognition of Guests ............................................ Pastor Mike 

Majesty #143....................... “I Stand Amazed in the Presence” 

Offering Prayer ................................................... Warren Nellis  

Offertory ....................................................... Jordan Walraven 

Majesty #109................................ “Great Is Thy Faithfulness” 

Congregational ......................................... “Before the Throne” 

*Children 1st - 3rd grade may leave 

for Children’s Church at this time* 

Special Music ......... “Jesus Lover of My Soul”, Kaylee Shepard 

Message .................................................. Pastor Dan Dickerson 
 

Through the Week: 

Sunday     6:00 P.M.     -Choir/Drama Tour Presentation 

    -Awana 

 

Ladies Chorus Rehearsal: 

Come join the Ladies Chorus today after the morning service in the 

Music Room. We will be singing December 3. High school girls that 

are 9th grade and above are welcome as well. 

 

Deacon of the Week:  

Pray for our deacon of the week, Warren Nellis. Along with being a 

deacon, Warren is a table leader in the Abundant Living Sunday 

School class and a Life Group leader. Warren and his wife, Judy 

have three children: Christine (Jeff) Walton, Jennifer (Stephen) 

Vannest, and Rachel (Mike) LeViere. 
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Baby Dedication: 

If you are interested in participating in a baby dedication on  

November 12, during the morning worship service, please contact Janae 

in the church office at 989-832-2991 or at jwinkles@cbcmidland.org. 

 

Congratulations: 

Congratulations to Dean and Amanda Konsdorf on the birth of their 

granddaughter, Aria Mae Hovinga. Aria was born to Derek and Pamela  

on October 20. She weighed 6 lbs 14 ozs and was 19 1/2 inches long. 

Congratulations also to Aunt Alicia and Uncle Donald. 

 

Church Election Results: 

The following are the results of the election held at the Quarterly 

Business Meeting on October 29: 

Michael Sellnow - Clerk 

Jim Chrysler - Treasurer 

Greg Ward - Moderator 

Ben DeGrow - Sunday School Superintendent 

Thomas Singletary - Day School Chairman 

Deacons elected for 2018-2019 are: 

John Abbott, Chuck Fifelski, Mark Keech, Bob Koster, Scott Mitchell, 

Michael Muth, Warren Nellis, Gary Oliver, Ron Rachwitz, Michael 

Sellnow, Larry Stieve, Warren Vasold, Jeff Walton, and Greg Ward. 

 

Orders for The MacArthur Daily Bible: 

Calvary Baptist Church will be taking pre-paid orders beginning today, 

for anyone attending Calvary who would like to order The MacArthur 

Daily Bible [NKJV] to read through in 2018.  This daily Bible takes a 

portion of the Old Testament, New Testament, Psalms, and Proverbs 

for each day of the year, with daily comments that guide and inform 

you as you read through the Bible in a year. John MacArthur's insight 

maximizes the benefit of each day's reading. If a commitment to daily 

Bible reading has not worked for you before, this is the answer. With 

John MacArthur at your side, there'll be no such thing as a tough 

portion of Scripture. Please order your pre-paid copy in the Gallery for 

$12 this month only so you will be ready January 1, 2018 to begin 

reading with us here at CBC. Pre-sales end November 30. The Bible(s) 

you order can be picked up a few weeks later. 
 


